
 

 

Newsletter 

Friday, 22nd July 

Year 6 

It has been lovely to see our Y6 children back today, following 

their transition days at the secondary schools they will attend 

in September. As we wave them off tonight, we want to wish 

them the very best of luck on the next steps of their 

educational journey. Y6, you have been fantastic and we will 

miss you very much. You will always be a Fens child, and the 

door will always be open! Good look and have a blast at your 

new schools in September! 

Attendance Winners! 

Week Beginning 11.07.22 
 

1st Place Y3S 

2nd Place Y4L 

3rd Place Y3T 

 

PE Kits 

Please note the following reminder, which we 
first mentioned on the May, 13th newsletter. 
PE kits are to be black shorts, a plain white t-
shirt and black gym shoes or a change of black 
trainers. These will need to be in a PE bag. The 
bag should not be large and school labelled 
drawstring bags are available from Logo to 
Go.  

Thank you 

Next Year’s Classes 

On Thursday, children across the school had the 

opportunity to spend time with their new class teacher 

who they will be with in September. During the moving up 

session, they were able to spend time in their new 

classrooms and meet any additional support staff who will 

be working in that year group. Year 2 children also had the 

opportunity to spend some time on the KS2 playground at 

break time. 

For your information, these are the grouping for next 

September. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 

As previously mentioned, please note that 

school re-opens after the summer holidays 

on Friday 2nd September. Please click on the 

link below to access all term dates for next 

academic year. 
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Attendance 

Covid has had a huge impact on all of us during the last few years, but as things are moving forward, 
disruptions are becoming less and less and we are now looking forward to a new full year of exciting times in 
school for all children.  
 

We want every child getting into school as much as they possibly can and with this in mind, we will be 
introducing ‘You’ve Got To Be In To Win!’  
 

Throughout the next academic year (again, Starting on Friday September 2nd), we will be introducing a variety 
of ways for children to be rewarded with strong school attendance. One such example is half termly rewards 
for every child who has 100% attendance for that half term (the 100% will reset again at the beginning of each 
half term). This means that every child has 6 opportunities to win prizes throughout the year. In addition, 
there will also be exciting opportunities at the end of the academic year for every child who has received 98% 
attendance or above throughout the full school year. Details on all of this and more will be shared in 
September.  
 

See you all on the 2nd! 
 

 

Mrs Bridgewater 

After many years of working at Fens and supporting hundreds 

of pupils and their families, Mr Bridgewater has taken the 

difficult decision to retire and spend time with her family. In 

addition to her role has Lunchtime Supervisor Charge, Mrs 

Bridgewater was also involved for many years in the school’s 

gymnastics provision, and ran many clubs too. Although we 

are very sad to see her go, we wish her the very best of look 

for a well-deserved retirement. Good bye Mrs Bridgewater, 

we will miss you! 

Attendance Winners! 

Week Beginning 18.07.22 

1st Place Y4B 
2nd Place Y6B 
3rd Place Y3T 
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